
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
02 July 2021 

 
 
Information from Wigan Public Health for all parents and carers: 

 
COVID19 is circulating again in our Borough, with the number of cases currently 
increasing.  Wigan Public Health would encourage you to get vaccinated as soon as you can. 
  
If you haven’t yet had a COVID19 vaccine, you can book an appointment in any of our local clinics 
by calling 01942 807780.  Or if you prefer, you can drop in to one of the many walk-in clinics: Walk-
in Vaccine Clinics - Healthier Wigan Partnership.  The walk-in clinics are offering first doses of the 
Pfizer vaccine to anyone aged 18 and above. 
  
If you need a second dose, you can call 01942 807780 to book an appointment.  You won’t be able 
to book until you are at or near 8 weeks if you are aged 40+, or at or near 12 weeks if you are 
under 40. 
  
Please get vaccinated to protect yourself, your family and your community. 
  
If you want more information or advice on the vaccine, or COVID19 in general, please 
visit www.nhs.uk/coronavirus. 
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